
                                                    Hilchey Rd. Watermain Renewal  

 

   

For more information, visit campbellriver.ca or contact 

the project team at capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca | 250-286-5700 

March 10, 2023 

 

Temporary Road Closure on Dalton Road 
A temporary road closure will be in place weekdays, starting Monday, March 13, to Thursday, 
April 20, 2023, between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., at the intersection of Dalton and Hilchey Road. This 
closure is to facilitate a watermain replacement. Dalton Road between Hilchey Road and Dino 
Road be closed to all traffic. Access will be available after hours and on weekends for local 
traffic only. Please follow the traffic controls that will be in place. 
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